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Mail in ballots are critical to democratic system that America stands for. Eliminating 

mail in ballots is outright discriminatory and anti-democratic as so many individuals 

cannot take time away from work to vote on Election Day in person, or who are 

traveling, or who can’t find childcare, or who have limiting health conditions, the list 

goes on. I deeply OPPOSE this measure to restrict voting rights of Oregonians.  


